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14 February 2025 

YEAR 6 POLO SHIRT 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This year students have the opportunity to purchase a Year 6 polo shirt to commemorate their time at 
Murwillumbah Public School before they move onto high school. On the back of the shirt will be written 
2025 and the first name of every current Year 6 student. The front will have the school emblem on one 
side of the chest and Year 6 written on the other.  

If you would like your child to purchase one of these t-shirts to commemorate their final year at 
Murwillumbah Public School, please order through School Bytes (our preferred method) or fill in the 
order form below and send back to the school with $36. The final day for payment is Friday, February 
21. If your order form and money is not returned by then your child will unfortunately miss out. We 
cannot forward any late requests.  Once ordered, the shirts will take approximately 5 weeks to be 
delivered. 

We have measured students for sizing, by having them try on sample shirts sent to us by the supplier, 
often going for a size larger than would currently fit them to ensure they don’t outgrow their shirt during 
the year. We have suggested the size we suggest on the form below.  

The Year 6 shirts can be worn as part of the school uniform. 
 

Natalie Barbagallo       Les Daley  
Assistant Principal (R)       Principal 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

YEAR 6 POLO SHIRT ORDER FORM 

 
Student Name: ____________________________________________ Class: ____________________ 
 
Please indicate the size and quantity of shirt/s 
required: 
 

Size 10 12 14 16 S M L 2XL 3XL 
($1.50 
extra) 

Quantity          

 
Payment details: 
 
[  ] $_____ enclosed 
[  ] $_____ paid through School Bytes 
 
 
Parent/Caregiver signature ____________________________   Date: ____________________ 

ORDERS CLOSE FRIDAY FEBRUARY 21st 

SCHOOL BYTES PAYMENT:  If 
ordering multiple shirts, after selecting 

first shirt go to “Add Items” and add 
extra Year 6 shirt/s as required. 
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